
January 30, 2014 Plan Commission Meeting 

Town of Garfield Plan Commission Meeting 
Thursday, January 30, 2014 – 8:00 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Plan Commission Chair Alice Glavin called the meeting to order on Thursday, 
January 30, 2014 at 8:00 p.m. Members in attendance were Alice Glavin, 
Chairman; Jackie Rindahl, Jim Christenson, Karl Schearer, Susan Fox, and 
Linda Fremstad. Absent was Doug Richter. Town Board Chairman Steve 
Dickinsen, Supervisors Lamoine Hanson and Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer 
Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy Robertson were also present, in addition to 
several community members. 
 
Glavin asked Town Chairman Dickinsen to give an introduction to the 
attendees regarding the frac sand issue. Dickinsen summarized the 
background of the town’s actions so far with regard to the non-metallic 
mining issue, including the passing of an Non-Metallic Licensing Ordinance, 
in addition to a later Moratorium on all sand mining for a six-month period 
beginning December 5, 2013.  
 
Dickinsen read a letter from Weld, Riley, and Prenn Law Offices to the town’s 
attorney – Attorney Wagman, on Larchmont’s behalf.  
 
Discussion followed. Susan Fox made a motion to adjourn, Jim Christenson 
seconded, and the motion carried. The Plan Commission’s next meeting will 
be announced when there is an issue for them to consider. Meeting 
adjourned. 
 
(Ardy Robertson, Clerk) 
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